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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
2024 Form 20-F filing 

 
São Paulo, April 22, 2025 – Ultrapar Participações S.A. (B3: UGPA3 / NYSE: UGP, “Company”) 
informs that the 2024 Form 20-F annual report was filed today with the U.S. Securities and Exchange 
Commission (SEC).  
 
Such document is available for download at the Company’s website (ri.ultra.com.br), and a hard 
copy of the complete audited financial statements can be obtained, free of charge, upon request by 
email (invest@ultra.com.br) to the Investor Relations Department. 
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Diretor Financeiro e de Relações com Investidores 
Ultrapar Participações S.A. 


